Worplesdon Primary School -
Weekly Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are midway through the half term and the children continue to impress us, particularly their
resilience with the incredibly changeable weather and swimming being cancelled.

Swimming

We are still working with the coach company and leisure centre with regards to refunds or
rearrangements for the missed swimming session. Swimming will resume as normal next week
(unless there’s more snow!)

Donations
Thank you so much for your very generous donations today - the children enjoyed making cards for
their someone special!

Parents Consultations

Mr Djadali and Mr Kennedy very much enjoyed catching up with you and celebrating your children’s
many achievements. Although this is the last formal parents meeting, please don’t hesitate to contact
them with any concerns or questions.

Owils Class parents evenings will be on 26th and 27th April and you will receive a notification (around
a week before) with the opportunity to book a time. Again, please don’t wait till then if you need
anything - Mr Clifton teaches Owls Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday and Mrs Nightingale Thursday
and Friday.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend,

Mr Clifton, Mr Djadali, Mr Kennedy and Mrs Nightingale



